
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

March 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
WEDNESDAY 1st MARCH – ST DAVID’S DAY

SUNSHINE YELLOW DAY! 
THURSDAY 2nd MARCH – WORLD BOOK DAY!

Come to nursery dressed as your favourite book character – ready for a day of 
story-time fun! – donations welcome 

FRIDAY 10th MARCH – COMPANY TRAINING DAY
nursery will be closed

WEEK COMMENCING 6TH MARCH – MOTHERS DAY SELF – CARE HAMPER
Tickets will cost £3 each

WEEK COMMENCING 3RD APRIL – EASTER BONNET PARADE
Please bring your bonnets in by this date

FRIDAY 7TH – MONDAY 10TH APRIL – NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE 
SPRING BANK HOLIDAY

FABULOUS 
FEBRUARY!
The Little Lambs enjoyed taking part in a valentines bubble 
babies spa session, with bubbles, bath confetti, balloons and 
have loved dancing along to some of their favourite songs 
with their friends – they then finished off the day with a 
valentines tea party. The little lambs enjoyed exploring their 
recent book of the week ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’, they 
have took part in a bear hunt sensory trail, made their own 
bear biscuits, created a new story basket with props, and 
enjoyed a teddy’s bears picnic snack-time.

The Farmers have enjoyed trying out some new activities 
linking to ‘being mindful’ and promoting mindfulness. We have 
been working together to enhance our recycling station and 
have linked this to of our new and most favourite books this 
month ‘change starts with us) exploring different ways that we 
can help to protect and save our planet. The children have 
enjoyed swapping golden stars for a treat at the end of the 
day, linking to our book of the week ‘kind’ The book highlights 
how we can 'fill' up our kindness buckets by being kind to one 
another, and by doing kind things for example 'giving some-
body a hug when they need it', 'saying something nice to 
somebody', At nursery, we promote the use of our golden 
rules which also link to 'being kind', to one another - the 
children love this story, and so we thought that would make 
our own kindness jar to use at nursery!


